From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date:  5/23/2018 12:51:12 PM
Subject:  Re: Pharmacy cms issue
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From: Catherine McNicoll

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 12:47 PM
To: Danny Varat

Subject: RE: Pharmacy cms issue

| just spoke to him, he hasacall in the Rep. Clyburns officein DC, which istypically how | would have handled this. |
told him and I will, follow up with him on Monday and see where he' s gotten to. If he hasn’'t gotten far, 1’1l ook for
another route that doesn’t involve his Congressman.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legidative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicol | @SCSatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: Danny Varat

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 12:41 PM
To: Catherine McNicall

Subject: Fw: Pharmacy cmsissue

Did you get a chance to call him?

From: Kevin L. Bryant

Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 12:26 PM
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicaoll
Cc: royflynn@sc.rr.com

Subject: Pharmacy cms issue

Please call Roy Flynn. He' s got a federal issue with CM S am not I’m not exactly sure how to deal with this but
| think you could help him figure out the right direction to go.

+1 (803) 968-7000

royflynn@sc.rr.com

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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